
Reminder: 

 

Your child needs their updated shot 

record on file. (Unless attending school, 

then you must provide name of school, 

address, and phone number.) 

 

 

Each child must have a health statement 

from their primary physician that states 

the child is in good health to attend Lil’ 

Tiger’s Playhouse. 


